STEVE LAVAGNINO County Supervisor, Fifth District steve.lavagnino@countyofsb.org

CORY BANTILAN
Chief of Staff
cory.bantilan@countyofsb.org



SANDY AGALOS
Administrative Assistant
sandy.agalos@countyofsb.org

YVONNE BIELY
Administrative Assistant
yvonne.biely@countyofsb.org

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA

November 16, 2015

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors County of Santa Barbara 105 E. Anapamu St., 4th floor Santa Barbara, CA 93101

For placement on the agenda for the meeting of: December 8, 2015

Re: Reappointment of Lino "Lee" A. Diaz

I would like to recommend the reappointment of Lino "Lee" A. Diaz to the Santa Maria Cemetery District Board:

Appointee: Lino "Lee" A. Diaz

Address:

City/State/Zip: Telephone:

Cell: Email:

Appointee will represent the Fifth District on this commission.

Term expires: December 31, 2019

Fifth District Supervisor: Steve Lavagnino

Signed by: